Mob News Frirst Nations
Student Support Unit Newsletter

Welcome to edition 7 of Mob News, the newsletter from the First Nations Student Support
Unit at Alexandra Hills State High School. We have been busy again and once again our Mob
have done some amazing things both at school and in the broader community. Again we have

danced to show case our talents, been acknowledged to showcase our respect and been
awarded as recognition of our academic success.

Student Success

NAIDOC Students of the Year.

Year 10

Ten of our students (both First Nations and non— First

Nations) were treated to a wonderful event—Women of
the World. The girls were taken to the event by Mitch
and Ralda from the Soroptimist International Bayside.
The Soroptimists” is an international organisation that
works for human rights and the betterment of women
and girls, globally.

Thank you
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For the first time this year our Biram and Yarrabin
dance troupe performed at Cleveland State School.

Uncle Norm presented the Welcome to Country and
the importance to the Quandamooka Nation about
the animals that the school named their sport houses
after.

We were invited to teach and perform at Hillards
NAIDOC Ceremony. The troupe did a fantastic job
as they had to teach the whole school.

They performed, Yuwai and then were asked to
perform Karbul.
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“We acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of this country; We pay respect to the care takers of the land, wind and waterways. We pay respect to
the Nunukul Goenpul and Nughi, people of the Quandamooka Nation, and pay our respect to their Elders past, present and emerging for they are the

keepers of memories, traditions and lore of First Nations People of Australia."
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Broncos News

Welcome

We would like to welcome O’Shea the new Beyond the Broncos Girls Program SSO to our
school. O’Shea works on Mondays.

Beyond the Broncos—Beyond 22 Graduation

On Thursday the 15th September, our Year 12 students who graduated from the Beyond the Broncos Program

were invited as recognition of their success to Suncorp

Stadium. The girls enjoyed lunch and celebrated their |
success with school principal—Julie McCullough. ' R = -
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"We acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of this country; We pay respect to the care takers of the land, wind and waterways. We pay respect to the
Nunukul Goenpul and Nughi, people of the Quandamooka Nation, and pay our respect to their Elders past, present and emerging for they are the keep- m
ers of memories, traditions and lore of First Nations People of Australia."
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